
 PARISH COUNCIL OF LONG SUTTON 
NEXT MEETING 

AT                   THE VILLAGE HALL 
ON              TUESDAY 5TH JUNE 2018 
 

THIS WILL COMMENCE IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING  
THE TRUSTEE’S AGM OF THE VILLAGE HALL  

 WHICH IS AT 7 pm 
                                   AGENDA 
Public Observations/Question Time 

Apologies for Absence 

1. Policy on Recording of Meetings 
2. Casual Vacancies 
3. Declarations of Interest 
4. Minutes of meeting held on 1st May 2018 
5. Matters Arising 
6. County Councillor’s Report                                  
7. District Councillor’s Report 
 

8. Planning  

AMENDED PLANS Application No: 18/00891/FUL Change of use of agricultural 
storage barns to domestic storage and workshop for LS House, change of use of 
barn to 1 holiday let, change of use of root cellar to 1 dwelling, erection of a 
swimming pool, siting of tennis court and change of use of agricultural land to 
domestic use (Part retrospective application).  Land OS 5560 Crouds Lane.    

 

9. New Data Protection Regulations 
10. Review of delegation arrangements/terms of reference for committees  
11. Direction for Review of appropriate standing orders and financial regulations. 
 
12. Village Hall and Recreation Ground: 

12.1 Finances          12.2 Security       12.3    Play Area 
12.4 Cricket Club: Contract            12.5 Any Other Village Hall matters 

 
13.  Finance:   

13.1 Balances and Accounts for Payment 
13.2 Audit of Accounts for Year ending 31st March 2018: 
 Approval of Annual Governance Statement 

  Approval of Statement of Accounts 
 
14. Community Warden Scheme 
15. Neighbourhood Watch/Community Safety/Civil Contingencies  
16. Representative Reports and any other matters regarding: 

16.1   Highways: 
16.1.1 Traffic Calming            16.1.2 Speed Indicator Device 
16.1.3 Speedwatch    16.1.4 Update on other highways matters 

16.2  Environment 
16.3  Footpaths:  Proposed new Footpath at Hammocks Drove    

17.  Correspondence   
18. Date of next meeting 
19. Any Other Business/Items for next meeting 
 

Mrs. P. J. Allen, Clerk to the Council                                                                                 30.05.18 


